
‘Pupils think hard, work hard and take pride in their work’‘Students think hard, work hard and take pride in their work’

Dear Year 6s,

Your Summer Holiday Learning Project is to create a presentation based on a 

family day out, an event you are undertaking during the summer break or a 

presentation that tells others something about you.

Your presentation could be a model, a piece of written work, a photograph 

montage, a film...  It can be presented in any way you wish. Try to be as 

creative as you can.

There will be different prizes awarded at the Summer Project Exhibition on 

Thursday 11th September 2025 at 4pm.

Please bring your project (named) to school on Friday 5th September.
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